T. R. PALMQUIST SUPERINTENDENT

November 10, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I have your letter of November 7, and want to assure you that we are pleased that you can be with us on the occassion of our football banquet at 6:30 that evening, November 22.

We expect, of course, to reimburse you for your expenses and I am more than willing to pay you the mileage suggested. We never have expected people to service us in such a way without reimbursing them.

Sincerely yours,

T. R. Palmquist Superintendent

TRP:ht